Good afterncon:,

SBD has received an inquiry from a Non-User Department for the purchase of Uniforms. However, the
vendor should have the ability to add the embroidered arena logo in accordance with the terms of a
non-exclusive, revacable sublicense as required by BPL. The categories for this department’s needs
include a quantity of 150 (+/-) pieces for the following :

Yellow shirts, both short sleeve and long sleeve with embroidery on the left chest
Black vests — both men’s and women's sizes with embroidery on the left chest
Men's ties - (color to be determined)

Women's ascots - (color to match men's ties)

Please review the information and {SAMPLES ATTACHED) advise if your firm can provide the items
requested.

The deadline for responses is Wednesday, April 22“’, 2015 at NOON.

Thank you very much.
Regards

Coralee Taylor

Internal Services Department

Small Business Development Division

111 NW 1" Street, 19 fl

Miami, FL 33128

(305) 375-3115 | & (305) 375-3160
coralee@miamidade.gav

miamiclade .o

“Delivering Excellence Every Day”

"For the New Project Review & Analysis Process"

o

lick on our new website
http://www.miamidade.gov/internalservices/small-business.asp




